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     March 23, 2020 

 

 

Dear Clients and Friends: 

 

In an effort to proactively curtail the Coronavirus outbreak, 

O’Donnell Law Firm, LLC remains in full operation but will be 

working remotely at this time. As you are already aware, Governor 

Murphy has encouraged all of us to “stay home” so that we can 

eradicate this virus.  In that regard, we encourage you to continue to 

communicate with us via telephone and email.  All email and 

telephone calls will be returned by the end of each business day. We 

continue to accept new clients and will service them and our regular 

clients via telephone conferencing. 

 

Our office will continue to evaluate what safety protocols 

should be instituted on a week to week basis. Please stay safe and 

healthy.   

 

  

      Best Wishes, 

      O’DONNELL LAW FIRM, LLC 

 
 
         

  

 

 

 


